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Description and benefits
The Bellevue Transportation Department will make 
the following pedestrian safety improvements at five 
existing crosswalks and construct one new crosswalk in 
Northeast Bellevue.

ρρ NE 24th Street at 166th Avenue NE: Install 
flashing beacons, relocate eastbound and 
westbound bus stops closer to crosswalk, 
construct new bus pads and extend existing 
sidewalks to the bus stop.

ρρ 164th Ave NE south of NE 24th Street: Install 
flashing beacons, rebuild existing median island, 
upgrade sidewalk and curb ramp and repave the 
affected roadway.

ρρ Northup Way at 160th Avenue NE: Install flashing 
beacons at the existing crosswalk.

ρρ Northup Way at 166th Place NE: Install 
flashing beacons, construct new sidewalk at the 
southeast and southwest corners and repave the 
affected roadway.

ρρ Northup Way at 168th Avenue NE: Install flashing 
beacons, relocate bus stop closer to crosswalk, 
build new bus pad and extend existing sidewalk. 

ρρ Northup Way at NE 10th Street: Install flashing 
beacons at crosswalk and speed feedback signs.

What to expect and when
Construction is anticipated to begin in early July and be 
completed by fall 2019. Approved work hours are Monday 

June 2019

Meetings are wheelchair 
accessible. Captioning, American 

Sign Language (ASL), or language 
interpreters are available upon request. 
Please phone at least 48 hours in advance 
425-452-2064, mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. 
If you are deaf or hard of hearing, dial 711 
(TR). Assisted listening device is available 
upon request. For questions or concerns 
regarding reasonable accommodations, 
contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI 
administrator at 425-452-6168 (Voice). 
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through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Expect single lane 
closures during construction and anticipate some delays. 

Planning	 Design	 Construction

For your safety
Thank you for your patience during construction and 
for doing your part to be safe near the work zone.

Funding
Construction funding comes from the city’s 
Neighborhood Safety, Connectivity and Congestion Levy 
and Minor Capital Traffic Operations programs as well 
as the Washington State Department of Transportation 
Pedestrian-Bicycle and the Federal Highway 
Administration Safe Routes to School grant programs. 
Estimated cost is $1.5 million.

Information:
BellevueWA.gov/transportationlevy

ρρ Dale Lydin, construction manager  
425-452-2734 | dlydin@bellevuewa.gov

ρρ Sara Haile, project manager 
425-452-7835 | shaile@bellevuewa.gov

Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons 
(RRFBs) will be installed at various 
locations including the crosswalk at NE 
24th Street and 166th Avenue NE.
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